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Upcoming Events: 

 
October 20 ​​- ​Community Performance 
at the Happy Harvest Hoedown 
 (Wind Ensemble only)11 AM 
performance (30 minute 
performance)...more info to come. 
 
October 24 - All-Region Auditions @ 
Huffines MS for only these 
instruments: ​​Bari Sax, Tenor Sax, Bass 
Clarinet, Oboe, Bassoon, Euphonium, 
and Tuba (select Wind Ensemble 
students only) 
 
October 26 - 8th Grade Night​​ @ the 
Braswell Home Game at Collins 
Stadium (all 8th grade students) 
 
October 27 - All-Region Auditions @ 
McKamy MS for only these 
instruments: ​​ Flute, Clarinet, Alto Sax, 
French Horn, Trumpet, Trombone, and 
Percussion (select Wind Ensemble 
students only) 
 
October 30 - 8th Grade Football Game 
Performance NMS vs RMS @ Braswell 

 

14 OCTOBER 2018 

Dear Navo Band Family-  

I hope everyone enjoyed their 4-day weekend!  Please check out the 

upcoming events listed at the left.  We have several things coming up 
over the next several weeks.  As we get closer to events, I will email you 
details.   

Wind Ensemble students and parents  will be receiving an email shortly 

after this newsletter with the itinerary for the Community Performance 
at the Happy Harvest Hoedown and our All-Region contests. Students 
will receive their All-Region audition windows  in class on Tuesday. 

Sectionals are still continuing for Wind Ensemble and this week 

Symphonic Band will be starting sectionals.  Mr. Hudson sent out an 
email last week with the schedule.  Please also check the band website 
for our updated schedule under the band link for your child. 

Friday, October 26th is the  8th Grade night at the Braswell HS Game. 

8th graders will get to perform with the Braswell Band in the stands and 
watch their awesome halftime performance.  Students will get to meet 
their band buddy that night and dinner will also be served to the 
students.  I’ll have a more detailed itinerary with the next newsletter.   

On Tuesday, October 30th is our 8th grade football game against 

Rodriguez MS. Our Wind Ensemble and Symphonic Band will be playing 
alongside the Rodriguez MS Bands.  More details to come soon! 

This is just a reminder to start thinking ahead to our December concert 

and the uniform that is required.  All students in Symphonic Band and 
Wind Ensemble are required to wear their concert black attire.  This is an 
all black dressy outfit.  Click ​HERE​ to see our page on our concert black 
attire and what is and isn’t acceptable.   If you have any questions, don’t 
hesitate to contact me.  The key is ALL BLACK...no pinstripes, no 
different color collars, no embellishments, etc.  This outfit will be worn at 
our Winter Concert (December), Pre-UIL and UIL (February, March), and 
our Spring Concert (May).   

Have a great week!!! 

Mrs. Anderson 
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